
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8 November 2024 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Drum Masterclass Workshop 
 
Year 7 students and students who have learnt drums as part of the music service at 
school will attend a special drum masterclass workshop with former drummer of Status 
Quo, Jeff Rich, on the afternoon of Monday 18 November. This exciting opportunity 
will allow students to hear the music and life experience of Jeff Rich's incredible career 
in Status Quo, and hopefully inspire our drum students at the school. This interactive 
workshop will allow students to play the drum kit, use African drums and a variety of 
percussion instruments. The workshop will support our APEX programme and provide 
opportunity for students to grow in confidence and creativity and look to inspire 
opportunity through music. 
 
Students will attend the workshop in performing arts on periods 4 and 5 on Monday 
18 November and leave school as normal at the end of the day. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mr B Couper 
Head of Music 

 


